
-----Original Message----- 
From: Claudia Espindola < > 
Sent: June 25, 2021 7:28 AM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: No to MTO 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT 
TRUST. 

Web Form Title :: Regional Council 

This email was sent by the following person.  Please reply to them: 

Sender's Name: Claudia Espindola 
Sender's Email: 

The message was submitted through an Automated Email Service on Peel's Website Fri Jun 25 
07:27:48 2021: 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Good day, 

Thank you for rejecting the 413 highway proposal, please stay strong in your decision, this 
highway would be an environmental disaster if build. 
Thank you for rejecting it, 
Sincerely, 
Claudia 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

It is the Region of Peel's policy to reply to e-mails within two working days. 

For assistance, please contact the webmaster@peelregion.ca 

:: NOTE ABOUT CONTACT INFORMATION :: 
Contact information can be forged.  There is no way to accurately verify a person's name and 
email address on the Internet.
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